
Rick Cecconi – Communications Co-Ordination

Born and raised in South Porcupine, lived very close to Porcupine Lake and
spent many days fishing there with friends.

Many of my friends lived in Porcupine, in the winter I would snow mobile across the
lake to visit my friends and then girlfriend Debbie. In 1976 got married to Debbie 
and make the big move to Timmins. 

In 2007 Debbie and I started up TimminsGetClean, we were fed up with the huge 
amounts of litter in the city and decided to do something about it.

We organized city wide litter cleanups, with the help of the city and volunteers.

We shut down TimminsGetClean in the fall of 2010 but in those 4 short years 
volunteers picked up 16 metric tons of litter from the city and a lot of it was recycled.

I'm definitely concerned about the Porcupine Lake/River watershed. Now that I'm retired there is no better 
way to volunteer some of my free time with Friends of The Porcupine River Watershed.

Take me back to the Board of Directors main page

https://www.friendsoftheporcupineriverwatershed.com/board%20of%20directors.htm

